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From:

Dr. Mark Robinson

Principal

Hayward High School 
22nd Block, Golf St, 
New York - 45263 

To:

Mr. Andrew Vajna

The Principal, 
St. Soldier School, 
59, Yale St., New York – 45263

April 18, 2012
Dear Mr. Vajna,

I am writing in reference to the job application of Mrs. Kimberly Gray for the position of Math Teacher in your institution. She appeared for the interview last week.

I would like to say that Mrs. Gray was teaching in our school for the past three years. During her academic tenure with our institution, she worked excellently. She is a great teacher and her students liked her a lot. 

She was the favorite teacher of all students in her class. Mrs. Gray actually developed an interesting way of teaching while working with our school. Her unique way of helping students understand things really worked with both the junior & senior class students.

She maintained good academic track records in her school and college. She also excelled at the teacher training program attended after her graduation.

Mrs. Gray is very professional and has great knowledge about her subject. Kimberly has natural teaching skills. She makes sure that each & every student of her class listens to her carefully and learns properly what she teaches them.

And, as a person, she is very kind and helping. Our whole staff misses her for her co-operation. 

She is a teacher who does everything possible to show her students the right direction. Although we never wanted to leave her, but she couldn’t continue with us as she shifted with her husband to a distant area post her marriage and, distance was the main problem.

So, I recommend Mrs. Kimberly Gray for the open position in your school. I am very much sure that she will exceed your expectations.

Thanking you.

Dr. Mark Robinson
Principal

Hayward High School  
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